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Message:
Governor Haley,

I vehemently oppose your approval for this aggregious exploitaton of the beautiful coast of South 
Carolina.  It will not only put our beaches and wildlife at great risk, but will greatly affect the 
tourism industry of the state.  Since your mantra has been to increase jobs for our workforce, 
your approval is in direct conflict of that.  South Carolina may gain a few jobs with the oil 
industry, but there will be a loss of many more jobs with all the risks that come with this industry.

We need to spend our money and energy developing  other energy sources.  We should be 
moving away from the oil industry, not inviting them to our beautiful state. 

 I would greatly appreciate a response that would help me understand why, I , as one of your 
constituents, was not given the chance to vote on such an important matter.  Also, help me to 
understand how you can weigh a few jobs with the oil industry more important than risking the 
ecosysytem of coastal South Carolina, and the tourism jobs that most certainly will be afffected 
by your decision.

Thank you, in advance, for considering my concerns.

Brooke Niznik


